
  
 

 

  
 
 

Welcome to the final newsletter of this academic  

year. We have had a great term, making memories 

and having fun. We have continued to attend our 

local clubs of choice, such as dance club, football  

training and specific goalie training. We have been 

swimming at Doncaster Dome, bowling, for walks at 

lakeside, out for meals, to the gym, practising our 

independent skills, attending the ‘Feel the Music’  

show in Leeds to celebrate Deaf musicians and on a  

barge trip, stopping halfway for fish and chips, for 

our end of term activity. In September, there will  

be a few changes, Plamen, who has been with us  

since 2019 is moving to college - we wish him the  

best of luck, and Lacey is moving to the North Flat. 

   

                                   
                First week….                                         Last week….         

June – July 2023   

   
  

Happy birthday to Finley 
who celebrated his 
birthday this half term.  

Welcome to 
Doncaster 
Deaf Trust 
Children’s 

Homes 
Newsletter 

 

Wishing everyone a 
lovely summer holiday. 
Stay safe and have fun. 
 
If you need to contact us 
during the holidays, 
email us at: 
dicksonhouse@ddt-
deaf.org.uk and one of 
the team will get back to 
you.  
 
See you on the 6/9/23 
when school returns. 
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Monday 24th to Sunday 30th April 2017      

Keeping fit! 
 

    
 

Life skills 
 

   
 

Chilling in the garden! 
 

    



 
 

 

Monday 24th to Sunday 30th April 2017      

 

    
 

Football crazy!!! 
 

    
 

A nice evening walk at lakeside followed by a KFC! 
 

   
 



 
 

 

Monday 24th to Sunday 30th April 2017      

   
 

Supporting the Trust annual summer fair, we helped make 

everything for our stall… 
 

   
 

Pie face!!! 
 

   
    



 
 

 

Monday 24th to Sunday 30th April 2017      

Bowling and Swimming… 
 

   
 

Feel the music event at Leeds City College 
 

  
  

Trying a variety of foods from around the world as part of E & D 
 

   
 



 
 

 

Monday 24th to Sunday 30th April 2017      

A night with some scary dinosaur eggs!!! 
 

   
 

   
 

We looked at how blind and deafblind people manage as part of 

E&D, it was very interesting, we all practiced using a cane. 
 

   
 



 
 

 

Monday 24th to Sunday 30th April 2017      

    
   

We went on a barge trip for our end of term activity, it was 

great fun. We even stopped off halfway, for fish and chips! 
 

      
 

     



 
 

 

Monday 24th to Sunday 30th April 2017      

       
 

   
 

 
 

Happy holidays, love Kate, and everyone at Dickson House xxx  


